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           TO:  All Enforcement Agencies 
 
SUBJECT:  IRP Updates Regarding Indiana and Mississippi 
 
Indiana 
Indiana issues one apportioned plate and one cab card per apportioned vehicle or 
trailer. An apportioned plate must be displayed on the front of tractors, dump trucks 
and truck-tractors, and on the rear of trucks, buses and trailers. Apportioned plates 
have the notation “APP” on the upper left corner.   
 
The original Indiana cab card or temporary registration permit for the vehicle and, if 
hauling a trailer, the original cab card for the trailer must be carried in the vehicle.  The 
cab card for power units and the temporary permit are 8 ½” x 11” and are printed on 
plain white paper.  The state seal is printed in the upper corners and may display in 
color as green/yellow or in black and white. A bar code is printed in the bottom right 
corner.  A sample of each is attached for reference.  
 
The Indiana cab card for trailers is also printed on 8 ½” x 11” plain white paper with the 
state seal printed in color or black and white in both upper corners.  However, the cab 
card for trailers does not have a bar code and is half of the sheet of paper in size. A 
sample is attached for reference.  
 
If you have any questions, please call the Indiana Motor Carrier Services Division 
between 8:00AM and 4:30PM Monday – Friday at (317) 615-7340. You may also call 
Indiana’s Voice Response Unit 24 hours/day at 1-866-615-7340. 
 
Mississippi 
All Mississippi apportioned registrations have been issued a one month extension.  
Mississippi apportioned registrations that were due to expire on September 30, 2014 
have been extended through October 31, 2014.  If you have any questions, please call 
Glenn Boyette at (601) 923-7151.  



 
Please share this information with appropriate staff, including all road patrol 
enforcement.  Thank you.   
 

             Barbara J. Fiala 
             Commissioner 
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